
 

 
Scattergood to West LA - Sawtelle 
Modernization 
Construction Notice  

From November 2021, through March 2023, 7 am – 7 pm 
Monday through Saturday, LADWP will remove old and install new 
underground transmission cables to provide reliable power to the 
community, increase capacity, reduce long-term maintenance and 
replacement costs and increase flexibility to the electric system. The 
southernmost work starts at Scattergood Generating Station with 
underground work taking place intermittently at maintenance holes along 
Vista Del Mar, north of Grand Ave, onto Westchester Pkwy to Loyola 
Blvd to Lincoln Blvd to Culver Blvd to Centinela Ave/Bundy Drive, 
connecting to Receiving Station K.  Underground cable will be removed 
on Pershing Dr from Imperial Hwy onto Culver Dr to Centinela Ave (see 
map on back for details).  
 
Work trucks will be parked over maintenance holes to protect employees 
and traffic. No work will be performed on some holidays. After each work 
day, traffic lanes will be restored and reopened.  
 
Traffic and parking may be partially impacted along these streets. 
Flaggers will assist traffic in some areas. Access to businesses will 
remain open. Alternate routes and extra travel time recommended. 

 

ladwp.com/SWLA 

 

Project Manager: Nwaoha Lumumba | 213-367-3306 | Nwaoha.Lumumba@ladwp.com 
Community Affairs: Sylv ia Beltran | 213-367-5206 | Sylv ia.Beltran@ladwp.com 
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